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REF ID:A70825. 

llr. w. D. Aitken, President 
lliasicm Dry Corp. 
5001 South Soto St. 
toe Aneeles 1 Calif. 

Dear Mr. Aitken: 

24 Februar;r 1945 

Your letter of 13 February was received, and the intox.tioD 
you gave us was exact]Jr what we wanted. Thank you very mueh, am I aa 
sorry to have put yon to this much trouble. 

I hope to bear tram llr. Lallbert when there is any further 
develo:paent o~ the a1 tuation ill Mexico. 

Again, tbuk yau for the inf'orat1011, and Jd.lxiest regal-ds. 

VeiT truly ;rours 

J8.118s B. Frier, Jr. 
Major, S1gDal Carps 

@'pproved for Release bv NSA on 06-06-2014 pursuant to E .0. 1352a 


